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September 19, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Tyisha Walker Myers, President 

Board of Alders 

City of New Haven 

165 Church Street 

New Haven, CT 06510 

 

 

Re:  Order by the Board of Alders authorizing the City Engineer to install new sidewalks per section 27-102 

of the General Ordinances on Crescent Street from Ella Grasso Boulevard to Colony Road 

 

 

Dear President Walker-Myers: 

 

This item respectfully requests permission to install new sidewalk in the existing right-of-way along the 

west side of Crescent St from Ella Grasso Boulevard to Colony Road.  Local residents, along with their 

alder, have advocated for installation of the sidewalk along this two-block gap.  The sidewalk leads to 

Bowen Field and Hillhouse Highschool, and provides vital pedestrian access for the neighborhood.  The 

Resource Allocation Committee has favorably recommended this sidewalk for submission to the full 

Board for approval.  Thank you for your consideration.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Giovanni Zinn, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

 

mf 

enclosures: BOA Submission Package 

 

c: Regina Rush Kittle, Chief Administrative Officer 

Jeffrey Pescosolido, Director, Public Works 

 


